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Circular#  
 

Subject :Welcome Students & Parents to New Academic year 2023-24. 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

I am excited and honored to welcome each one of you to the beginning of new academic year 2023-

24. This will be a year of setting and reaching attainable goals, working harder & smarter and taking 

our school and student achievement to the next level “GREATNESS”. At KBV we are dedicated to 

student’s centered program that provide academic excellence through an enriched, rigorous, inter-

disciplinary curriculum and well qualified & experienced staff we ensure to reach the fullest 

academic potential of each student. 

 

We are truly  on the path “Devotion Brings Success”. On the occasion of beginning of new session, 

I would like to advice you for the benefit of the child, that 

 

1. Students should be regular in the school since beginning of new session. 

2. The text books and exercise notebooks etc, must be available with the students while attending the 

class since beginning.  

3. To appear in CBSE Board Examination, 75% attendance is mandatory. 

4. It is also brought in the notice of parents that the summer vacations will start from 15th May 2023. 

The school will open for 32 teaching days between 03.04.2023 to 30.06.2023 means April to June, 

25 % session gone. So, attend classes regularly. 

 

Kindly study school calendar 2023-24 too, where you will come about know (i) List of Holidays (ii) 

List of Extra Co-Curricular Activities (iii) Games & Sports (iv) Schedule of Examination (v) 

Schedule of Unit Test  (vi) Schedule of Parents Teacher Meeting (PTM) (vii) Rules & Regulation of 

fee etc (viii) Time Table. 

Guideline and more information which will be very helpful to you in guiding your ward throughout 

the year. 

With Best Wishes,  

Your’s Truely 
 

S.P. Sharma 
Vice Principal 

 
Copy to: 

1. Manager, KBV, for favour of information please. 

2. All parents, KBV, with request to go through the content of this letter seriously. 

 
          Vice Principal 


